
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Merced City Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 7, 2019, at 

6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard, in the Civic Center City Council 

Chamber, 678 West 18th Street, Merced, CA, regarding the application filed by Jeromy 

McHenry to operate McHenry Protective Services, a private patrol/security service, 

within the Merced city limits.  The business office will be located at 5180 N. Fresno 

Street, Ste. 101, Fresno CA, 93710. 

 

All persons in favor of or opposed to this matter are invited to attend this hearing or 

forward written comments to the Merced City Clerk’s Office, 678 West 18th Street, 

Merced, CA 95340 by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, October 7, 2019. 

 

Publish: September 26, 2019 By:  John Tresidder, Assistant City Clerk 


